
 

January 6, 2022 
 
 
 
Darwin (Chris) Fowler, PE 
Principal Transportation Project Manager 
TRC Companies, Inc. 
2951 243rd Place SW 
Brier WA 98036  
 
RE:  Conceptual Approval - Ostrea Solar Project, SR-24 MP 28.76 left 
 
Dear Mr. Fowler: 
 
This letter conceptually approves the Ostrea Solar Project’s proposal to construct a paved 
approach not to exceed 30’ in width. The approach shall be gated and locked when not in 
use. The approach is located on State Route 24 (SR 24) milepost 28.76 left.   
Construction of this approach requires the removal of the existing approach located at 
milepost 28.92 left.  The access connection permit processing fee is $500. 
 
This approval is contingent on Yakima County’s and/or EFSEC’s approval of the Ostrea 
Solar Project. 
 
If you have any questions or to apply for the permit, please contact Mark Kaiser at (509) 
577-1668. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Gonseth, P.E. 
Planning Engineer 
 
PG: jjp/mnk 
 
cc:  File 
 


